
Zeta Pi Alumni Newsletter Winter 2014 
 

 

 

 

   

  IN THIS ISSUE 

Welcome 

It is our distinct pleasure to inform our 
Brothers of the happenings of the current 
Zeta-Pi Chapter.  We have been really busy 
this winter semester, and we are looking 
forward to the summer break and the many 
great events we have coming in the next few 
months.  

Graduating Members 

We would like to congratulate our graduating 
members from the chapter, Jameson Carle 
and Daris Johnson. Jameson is graduating 
with an Electrical Engineering degree and has 
accepted a position as an electrical engineer 
in Colorado Springs.  Daris is graduating with 
a degree in English.  Both members have 
served on our Chapter’s E-board this past year 
and will be greatly missed.  

State of the Chapter 

The Chapter currently has 21 active members 
and the climate of the Chapter has changed 
drastically in the last 12 months.  We are a 
young, driven chapter and we are very excited 
for the way the Chapter is moving.  To amplify 
the growth the Chapter is experiencing, we 

are requesting more assistance from the 
alumni.  With your help, this Chapter will be 
able to do great things in the next year and 
bring Zeta-Pi to its full glory. 

Orchid Ball 

The chapter held Orchid Ball at Addison Oaks 
Country Club, the venue was spectacular and 
we would like to thank our great alumni for 
showing support for the chapter in 
celebrating Orchid Ball with us. The chapter 
had a great evening celebrating the 
achievements of the past year and 
strengthened brotherhood bonds. We would 
like to thank Allan Scott and his beautiful wife 
Narcy for joining us for this special night  

 

State of the Chapter 
The Zeta Pi chapter welcomes its newest pledge class, 
Beta Iota. Matt Wolff, Zach Quinn, Derick Martin and 
Ryan Holman 

 

Orchid Ball 
The Chapter had a beautiful evening at this year’s 
Orchid Ball 
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Alumni Involvement 

Zeta-Pi is striving to enhance our relationship with 
our great alumni – we would like to have 3 Alumni 
and Active nights per year.  The first of these many 
great nights will be June 21st 2014 at the Rochester 
Mills Brewing Co. in downtown Rochester. We will 
be meeting for drinks and dinner at 7pm. We 
encourage all alumni to RSVP with Dominic Patrus 
ASAP to reserve tables.  We would love to see a 
strong turnout of alumni to share their experiences 
and brotherhood moments with the Chapter. 

Pig Roast 

Finally, we would like to inform you of our 20th 
Annual Pig Roast.  The date for this years pig roast 
will be September 5th (date subject to change).  Pig 
Roast is always better with the abundant alumni 
support from this chapter, and we look forward to 
seeing you there. 

Thank you for taking the time to read this 
newsletter, and we hope to reconnect with you in 
the near future.  

  

 

Contact Information 
If you would like to reach out to the chapter for any 
information, events, or any other form of involvement 
please feel free to reach out to us,  we love hearing from our 
alumni.  

 

Dominic Patrus 

Alumni Relations Chairman 

patrusdominic@yahoo.com 

(586) 306-3218  

Sam Brown 

Sage 

sjbrown@oakland.edu 

(248) 804-7838 
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